
The Strawberry Fair Needs You! 
 
Oh my goodness we only have seven weeks until the long summer holiday – 
which means we only have five short weeks until it is the fabulous Temple 
Grafton Strawberry Fair. This fun event takes place straight after the sports 
day and raises vital funds for our PTA all whilst having a great time in the 
sunshine, fingers crossed for that! 
 
So the date of the Strawberry Fair this year is Friday 3rd July, from 3.30 till 
5.30. 
 
Shortly there will be appearing a job list for all willing volunteers. This year we 
have decided to put up two time slots so that everyone is able to enjoy the 
Fair with their families whilst also providing much needed help. 
 
Listed below are the stalls currently organised - We have already had some 
volunteers and these too are listed. Please do take a look at the stalls/help 
needed and add your name to the jobsheet in the Parent’s Shelter at school 
on Friday or contact the school office by email if you’re unable to get into 
school. 

 
STALLS 
 

 Ice-Cream Stall – Francine Brown 
Volunteer needed 

 

 Bouncy castle – 3 maybe 4 volunteers needed 
 

 Cricket Game – Antony Holt 
 
 

 Tombola – Cathy Baron 
 

 Coconut  Shy – Volunteer needed 
 

 Refreshments: Pimms Tent & Cakes Team – Cathy Adams, 
Ann Baylis, Sally Wilkinson, Melissa Chapman, Caroline 
Francioni, Vanessa Taylor 

 

 Balloon Pop Stall – Julia Biddle 
 

 Tattoo & Nail Stall – Sarah Undery 3 other Volunteers 
needed 

 

 Skittles Stall – Volunteer needed 



 Plant Stalls – Volunteer needed 
 
 

 Splat the Rat stall – Volunteer needed 
 

 Setting up volunteers – Vital so that we are all able to enjoy 
sports day. 

 

 Program selling/ Token Stall /Raffle  
Carolyn Byrd & Mary-Ann Vitty 

 

 Clearing up volunteers – all hands make light work! 
 

 Girl Friday / Runner – Helen Brooker- Collins 
 

 Barbeque – Jonathan Roberts: Volunteer needed to set up 
on the day please and also volunteer needed to help with 
serving. 

 
So if you can help...please add your name to the job’s list that will be in the 
parent’s shelter on Friday. 
 
Important Dates / Stuff to remember on the run up to the fair... 
 
Please note there will also be a bring a bottle non-school uniform day on 
Thursday 2nd July for the adult’s tombola stall. 
 
We will also be sending home raffle tickets and an empty treasure bag to fill. 
These can be filled with all kinds of treasure surprises- think sweets, toys, 
stationary... the choice is yours... 
 
Please bring cake, homemade or shop brought both gratefully received and 
yummy, donations on the Friday morning. 
 
If you think that your place of work maybe able to donate a raffle prize please 
mention it to Claire Thomas, Annabel and Camille’s mum who has produced a 
lovely request letter on behalf of the school.  

 
Thank you to everyone who has already volunteered and we are sorry if you 
have already volunteered for a stall and we haven’t assigned you to that stall. 
Please catch me in the playground, Annie Maltby, Lola and Jonas’ Mum, or  
e-mail me on anniemaltby1@gmail.com  and I will amend the job list before I 
put the job’s volunteer fill in list in the parent’s shelter on Friday 5th June. 
 
 
Thanking you all in advance on behalf of the PTA  

mailto:anniemaltby1@gmail.com

